
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

4th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

JANUARY 28-29, 2023 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

 
Pastor  

 
Father Gregory Murray 

 

 
                                                                   180, boul. Mont-Bleu 
                                                                 Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 

                                    www.diocesegatineau.org 
 

Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                              

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Wednesday: 9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Thursday: 1:00 pm  -   4:00 pm 

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

Confessions Available 15 minutes before every weekend mass 

Baptisms By appointment.  Registration required.  Please call the Rectory. 

Weddings Couples must call the Rectory for an appointment at least one year prior to their date of marriage to allow 
adequate preparation time. 

Welcome to new 
Parishioners 

We welcome you to our parish! Please introduce yourself after Mass and call the Rectory to register. 

  

 
 

MASSES 

Thursday Feb. 2nd OLV 9:00 a.m. All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy 

Saturday Feb. 4th St. Malachy 5:00 p.m. Marilyn & Peter Roos by Ginny Roos 

Sunday Feb. 5th OLV 9:00 a.m. 
Norbert Ricard by Ann Lutterman & Family 
Bride Martin by Barbara Weir 

 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

Jan. 21-22, 2023 - Sunday Collection $ 596.00 $ 185.00 

Jan. 21-22, 2023 - Fuel   240.00   115.00 

Thank you for your contributions. 



 
READINGS & REFLECTION 

 
4th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

 
 

First Reading: 
Responsorial Psalm: 

Second Reading: 
Gospel: 

Zephaniah 2.3; 3.12-13 
Blessed are the poor in spirit; the kingdom of heaven is theirs! 
1 Corinthians 1.26-31 
 Matthew 5.1-12 
 
 

Each of the “blessed” is a statement about something important in the Christian life.  They are an 
ideal of how to live and how to find God close to us. 
 
We can ask for the grace to live by this vision of life, which was at the root of how Jesus lived.  

 

 
 

OUR LADY OF VICTORY & ST. MALACHY NEWS 
 
Prayers and Sympathy:  Our Parish Community offers our prayers and sympathy to Diane D’Aoust (Cameron) and her family on 
the death of their mother, Suzanne Cameron.  Service will be held at OLV on Friday, January 27th. 
 
OLV – St. Malachy News:  Good News!  – Mervin Butler has agreed to join the OLV Wardens team.  Thank you, Mervin, for 
supporting our faith community.  It is greatly appreciated. 
 
Blessing of Throats:  February 3rd is the Feast of St. Blaise, the patron of those who suffer from diseases of the throat. Father Greg 
will be offering the blessing of throats after our weekend Masses on February 4th at St. Malachy and Sunday, February 5th at Our 
Lady of Victory. The blessing of St. Blaise is a sign of our faith in God’s protection and love for us and for the sick. Prayer said as 
Father places the candles on the throat is: 
 

Through the prayers of St. Blaise, 
May God free you from ailments of the throat and from every other evil. 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and the Holy Spirit. 
 
Father Greg:  Can be reached at St. Aloysius at 819-663-5244 and Carol (secretary) will take your message or forward you to 
Father, if he is in.  Also every Thursday at OLV, after 9:00 a.m. Mass. Call the office at 819-986-3763 and schedule your time with 
him. 
 
Washing machine:  OLV is always on the look-out for a working washing machine.  Should you be updating – could you please call 
the church. Thanks. 
 
Fellowship Coffee at OLV – February 5th 2023: 

As announced in previous bulletins, the monthly Fellowship gathering after mass will also include short presentations to inform 
parishioners about local community organizations.  These presentations are a direct result of the diocesan Synodal Process that 
began before the pandemic.  

  
The next gathering is scheduled for Sunday, February 5th and we have invited Just Equipping to join us.  Just Equipping is the 

organization, under the leadership of Pierre and Judy Allard, who rents space in our Rectory.  This organization is a Canadian 
Registered Charity committed to educating, training and equipping in the area of restorative justice – since 2006, a number of 
training missions have taken place in Africa. Pierre and Judy will provide an overview of the organization and some of their 
successful projects. 

 
Parishioners from both our parishes are invited to attend these gatherings.  

 



 
ENLARGE THE SPACE OF YOUR TENT 

 
As the Synodal process in the Catholic Church moves to the Continental stage of the consultation, many are wondering what will 

come of all that was generated in stage one and asking, “How can the church, at all levels, keep the energy and the conversations 
and the dialogue going throughout the process?” 

 
On Tuesday, January 31st from 6:30 – 8:00 pm, join with Most Reverend Paul-André Durocher, Archbishop of Gatineau, Sandy 

Prather HOMI and Provincial Animator of Oblate Associates, and Linda Staudt, co-chair of the Diocese of London's Synod 
Committee for an evening's exploration of the Synod process asking Where it has been and where it is going. 

 
Registration required, at no cost, by calling 613-623-4242, ext. 21 

 
ACTIVITIES IN ST. MARK'S PARISH 

 
IT'S TIME TO HAVE SOME FUN!  COME PLAY MILITARY WHIST: 
 
Make your team of 4.  No team, no problem, we will assign you to a team! Don't know how to play…we will teach you.  
 

    Date:  Sunday, February 19th 
   Time:  1 pm to learn how to play / 1:30 pm start of the tournament 
  Place:  St. Mark's Church Hall 
    Cost:  $10 per person 
Tickets:  will be sold after mass 
 
Call Diane Burns at 819-955-1581 for additional info/tickets.  
Deadline to purchase tickets:  February 12th 

 
 
 

OLV Lector’s / Greeter’s Schedule 
DATE LECTOR GREETERS 

Jan. 29th Linda C. Ken 

Feb. 5th Virginia Lyall & Gail 

Feb. 12th Aggie Ken 

Feb. 19th Diane D. Lyall & Gail 

Feb. 26th Linda C. Ken 

NOTE:  Please see yourself to communion and exiting church. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking for more information on church items, please view our website at: 

www.stmalachyolv.com 

Adoration Thursdays  - St. Grégoire Parish 
 

St. Grégoire parish church is open every Thursday from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 

Place of silence 
 

     REST …… HEALING …… PEACE 


